

Save the Date

Walworth Winter Concerts

Tuesday, December 19th @ 6 pm Junior Kindergarten, Kindergarten, & 1st Grade

Wednesday, December 20th @ 6:30 pm 5th, 6th, 7th, & 8th grade band 5th & 6th grade general music 7th & 8th grade choir

Dear Walworth Families,

Your student has been working hard to learn winter concert music, and we are both very excited to have our first winter concerts at Walworth. We will provide another reminder the week prior to the concerts, along with more details. We do ask that students arrive 30 minutes prior to the concert start time.

Please reach out with any questions.

Sincerely,

Dana Budill General & Choral Music Teacher dana.budill@walworth.k12.wi.us 262-275-6896 x1218 Liz Task Instrumental Music Teacher <u>liz.task@walworth.k12.wi.us</u> 262-275-6896 x1248